1776 K Street, N.W.
Washington, DC 20006
phone: 202.719.4975

fax: 202.719.7049

email to: jhindin@wrf.com

————— Original Message-----

From: Jeanette Spriggs [mailto:Jeanette.Spriggs@fcc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2004 5:03 PM

To: Hindin, Jennifer

Subject: emission designators

September 14, 2004

SES-LIC-20040824-01208 E040345

Dear Ms. Hindin,

We received your application for a new Ku-band transmit and receive for TT&C, has emission
designators that need to be addressed. Please review in the C.F.R. Section 2.201 with
regard to emission designators. The "X" does not stand for anything, therefore we can not
accept it as part of the emission designator. (200KGXD,16K0FXD,1M0OOFXD,

1M00GXD)

Because, of the incorrect emission designators, we can not place your application on public
notice as accepted for filing. We suggest that you file an amendment to make these
corrections.

Failure to file the amendment by September 30, 2004, will result in the dismissal of your
application pursuant to Section 25.112(c) of the Commission's rules. 47 C.F.R. Section
25.112(c).

Thanks you for your cooperation,

Jeanette Spriggs



